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April 19, 2016 

 
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors 
501 Low Gap Road, Room 1010 
Ukiah, CA 95482 
 
RE: ADOPTION OF THE RESOLUTION APPROVING AMENDMENT NO. 3 TO 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS (BOS) AGREEMENT NO. 12-011/DEPARTMENT OF 
TRANSPORTATION (DOT) AGREEMENT NO. 110101, FOR ADDITIONAL RIGHT-OF-
WAY SURVEY STAKING, WITH MGE ENGINEERING, INC., FOR A TOTAL AMOUNT 
OF $2,400, FOR THE DESIGN OF THE MUIR MILL BRIDGE REPLACEMENT OVER 
BAECHTEL CREEK ON MUIR MILL ROAD, CR 301C (WILLITS AREA) 
 
Honorable Board Members: 
 
Mendocino County Department of Transportation Project No. 3041-B1003 provides for the 
replacement of the functionally obsolete bridge over Baechtel Creek on Muir Mill Road, CR 
301C, with a new single-span, cast-in-place concrete box girder bridge. MGE Engineering, Inc. 
was hired to provide the plans, specifications, and estimate package for this project. 
 
As part of the property acquisition, additional right-of-way staking is needed to approximately 
delineate the property lines for the property owner. This work is an additional item and requires 
additional funds. Amendment No. 3 will provide for these services for a total amount of $2,400. 
The adjusted total is a not-to-exceed amount of $397,100, within the required timeframe.   

I recommend and request the Board approve Amendment No. 3 to BOS Agreement No. 12-
011/DOT Agreement No. 11010, for additional surveying with MGE Engineering, Inc., for 
design of the Muir Mill Bridge replacement over Baechtel Creek.  DOT staff has prepared a draft 
Resolution, which provides for said authorization, for the Board’s consideration and adoption.  
Attached are four complete sets of Amendment No. 3 for the Board’s review and approval.   

I will, of course, respond to any questions that the Board may have. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

 
HOWARD N. DASHIELL 
Director of Transportation 

 
cc: DOT Project B-1003 


	April 19, 2016

